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United Nations Convention on the Rights of the 
Child, Article 6  
“All young people should be supported to live 
and grow – the right to life, survival & 
development”. 

Rights Respecting Schools Award   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow on Twitter @firrhillrrsa @TrussellTrust 
 

 

From 3 to 14 December the RRSA pupils collected donations of food such 
as: cereal, soup, pasta, tea, coffee and rice; and essential non-food items 
including: deodorant, shower gel, soap, baby supplies, feminine products, 
washing-up liquid and shampoo. Thanks to many generous donations, 
Firrhill was able to make a significant contribution to the excellent work 
of the Trussell Trust, which organise UK foodbanks. 

 

A big “thank you” to all who 
donated so generously to 
this very worthy cause! 


